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 Ian Perrin OBJ2016/1986/P 12/05/2016  21:59:44 I would like to object to the construction of a 6 storeys building at 52 Holmes Road which would 

obstruct the light for resident living 55-57 Holmes Road. Our building is already facing north but is still 

relatively light before of the low level of the buildings in front. On that ground, the lack of light that 

will be caused by the proposed construction should be taken into account as having a direct impact to 

the quality of our lives.
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